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Right to Read 

 
Dear parents, 

We are delighted to announce our upcoming literary event, 'Right to Read.' The literary event aims to foster a love for 
reading and literature among our students while providing them with exciting opportunities for creativity and 
exploration. The planned activities during the event are curated to inculcate core literacy skills, ensuring that our young 
learners develop a passion for language and literature. 

Event Details: 
Name: Right to Read  
Date: March 11th and 12th, 2024 
Duration: Two days 
Venue: GLS Primary and Secondary Campus 
 
Activities: 

• Reading Sessions 

• Reading Challenge 

• Book Review Presentations 

• Author Talk 

• Poster-Making Contest 

• Fashion Parade 

• Dress-Up as Your Favourite Literary Character 
 

The 'Right to Read' event promises to be an enriching and enjoyable experience for students from Grade 1 to Grade 8. 
It provides a platform for them to engage with literature, express their creativity, and interact with renowned authors. 
The event is an extension of the Achieve Challenge which is happening between 8th and 14th March 2024. It's a fantastic 
week dedicated to advancing the reading skills and fostering a love for literature through engaging e-resources tailored 
to each student's Lexile level.  

Primary School (Grade 1 -5): The LightSail challenge aims to complete whole books to be certified among the top 10 
readers celebrated on the 15th of March. 

Middle School (Grade 6-8): The Achieve 3000 reading challenge that aims on completing the most 5-Step Lessons. 
Certificates will go to the top 3 students, the top-performing class, and the top-performing teacher for their exceptional 
dedication to reading. 

We encourage parents to support their children's participation in the event by helping them choose books, essays and 
articles as well as in creating costumes for the dress-up activity. Your involvement and enthusiasm will immensely 
contribute to making this event a memorable educational experience for all. Together, let us celebrate the joy of reading 
and ignite a passion for literature in our young learners. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Warm regards, 
 

 
 

Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                  مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     المناخ  تغي   - الرئيس التنفيذي  
 


